
From: Michael Lukes
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Fwd: Sound Level Variance Kraus Anderson Construction Company & Ramsey Company 2383 University

Apartments.
Date: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 10:19:39 AM

as follows....
"Live Gently on the Earth and              The Climate we fear...    
    In Harmony with Nature."                                      ...is here!  

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Michael Lukes <gammagrass@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Feb 9, 2021 at 10:13 AM
Subject: re: Sound Level Variance Kraus Anderson Construction Company & Ramsey
Company 2383 University Apartments.
To: <Contact-Councl@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, <CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

re: Sound Level Variance Kraus Anderson Construction Company & Ramsey Company 2383
University Apartments.

Dear Deciders,

1) Please consider making another condition that they provide a safe pedestrian pathway on
the south side of Charles Avenue from the alley westward to Raymond Av. The previous
public sidewalk was destroyed by a fenced in construction trench and there is no sidewalk on
the other side of Charles. To me, this is a safety issue that should have been addressed before
any construction started. 

2) Also a westward one-way with speed bumps would also make this work zone a much safer
road for us locals!

Thank you for your consideration for our safety.

Michael Lukes
2323 Charles Av Apt 202 (The Ray)
St Paul, MN 55114
701.610.1664
"Live Gently on the Earth and              The Climate we fear...    
    In Harmony with Nature."                                      ...is here!  
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